
 Luxulyan Neighbourhood Plan- Progress 
 
The response to the questionnaire issued in September was exceptional. 
Nearly 160 completed questionnaires were returned - a much higher number 
than was expected and a much better response than much larger communities 
have achieved. Thank you everybody who has responded and for the very good 
comments and suggestions made. The high number of responses will add 
greater weight to the final plan.  
 
The high number of responses has however meant that it has taken longer 
than planned to analyze the information given. It is hoped that a report of the 
findings will have been made by the time you read this.  Please check the 
Parish Council website at www.luxulyanpc.co.uk.   
 
We are aware that a small number of homes did not get a questionnaire 
through the post and apologize for this. We were working from a Royal Mail 
record of postal addresses which perhaps was not 100% complete  
 
The draw for the £20 shopping voucher will be made shortly in time for the 
lucky winner to use before Christmas. 
 
The next step will be to draft a finalised version of Luxulyan’s Neighbourhood 
plan. This will then go through a scrutiny process before being put to a 
referendum of the people of the Parish. Currently we are anticipating that this 
will be next Spring. 


